
 

 
 
2010 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING # 24 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 
 
Work on cell lighting for St. Louis de Gonzague and Valleyfield Bridges  (Bridges 9 & 10) 
 
Mariners are advised that on September 9 work will begin on the bridge cell lighting for both St. 
Louis and Valleyfield bridges and will be completed by the end of October. 
 
During the course of the work, the bridge cell lighting on the North side may differ from that on 
the South side.  It is therefore advised to proceed carefully in the vicinity of the bridges.      
 
Any change of dates indicated above will be communicated to you as soon as possible.   
 
Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
September 8, 2010 
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